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STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON STATE GUARD

Camp Murray, Washington 98430-5002

    January 18th, 2011

Dear Carl Adams-Collier,

Congratulations. I am pleased to inform you that the Washington State Guard (WSG) Appointment Board has approved your application for membership in the WSG at the rank of Private/Trainee, E-1. I know you must have many questions regarding our membership and the majority of these will be answered during your orientation. 

Here, though, is some basis information to get you started with your first day: Please contact 1SG Stickney at 425-345-0092 or email him at Richard.stickney@us.army.mil for the next scheduled meeting date, location and time to report.  At that time you will be introduced to the WSG orientation/training program and sworn as a member of the Washington State Guard.

Your Training Day will usually concluded at 4:30 PM at which time you will be released to return to your home until the next training assembly.  Be advised that food service is normally not available for WSG members at drill. A few of our members bring a brown-bag lunch, but most of them buy their lunch outside of the drill site. You may exercise either option.

When you are able to come to Camp Murray, please inform me so I can prepare a WSG ID application. Camp Murray is a restricted access facility. Unless you have a current military post sticker you will need this letter, a valid driver’s license, vehicle registration and proof of insurance to enter the gate.

Welcome to the Washington State Guard, your interest serving the community is appreciated and we are looking forward to having you join the unit. If you have any questions about the State Guard please feel free to call me at 253 862-1550 or e-mail me at lmrobinson50@comcast.net.

  





 Sincerely,

Lee Mikeal Robinson







COL, WSG







Adjutant
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